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1. Summary

The LEP Board considered the implications of the EU Referendum at the last meeting and asked for a further detailed report to be brought to the next meeting. A draft Board report for the next Board, is attached and it sets out some of the issues that have been brought to the attention of the executive. The report is presented to the Investment and Regulation Board to seek contribution on specific issues that may impact on infrastructure and regulation.


2. Recommendations
The Board provide additional intelligence and comments on issues that may affect the Humber. 




Kishor Tailor
25th August 2016
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